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Kenya Disability Resources 

 

Disabled Traveler’s Guide: Kenya 
http://www.disabledtravelersguide.com/travel/travel_disabled_kenya.htm 

Kenya Disability Resource 
http://www.kenyadisabilityresource.org/About-conditions-and-impairments 
Email: info@kenyadisabilityresource.org 

Multiple Sclerosis Association of Kenya 
https://mskenyasite.wordpress.com/  
https://www.facebook.com/MSAssociationofKenya/ 
Telephone: +254 722 309744 
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National Council for Persons with Disabilities 
www.ncpwd.go.ke  
Mailing Address: Box 66577-00800, Nairobi, Kenya 
Telephone: 020 2375994/ 020 2314621/ 0709 107 000 
Toll Free: 0800 724 333 
Email: info@ncpwd.go.ke 
The National Council for Persons with Disabilities is a state corporation 
established by an Act of Parliament; the Persons with Disabilities Act No. 14 of 
2003 and set up in November 2004. The Council representation is drawn from 
key government Ministries and organizations of/for persons with disabilities. 

Spina Bifida Hydrocephalus Association of Kenya 
https://shaknairobi.net/?fbclid=IwAR3Jqf6RDDID_70Fna4ETzqyk4255DTi-
jyu2_1eciW74c8TDgtxCR5P3h0 
Address: Ngummo Golf Course, Phase 2 
House 497 
Telephone: +254 725 417990 
Email: info@shaknairobi.org / shaknairobi@gmail.com 
Providing hope to families of people living with Spina Bifida and Hydrocephalus.  

World Stroke Organization- Spotlight- Kenya 
https://www.world-stroke.org/news-and-blog/news/sso-spotlight-kenya  

National Stroke Association of Kenya 
https://www.strokeassociationofkenya.or.ke/ 
P.O. Box 2388 – 00100, 
Nairobi, Kenya 
Telephone: +254 759 006190/ +254 713 376333/ +254 722582749  
Email: info@strokeassociationofkenya.or.ke 
The Stroke Association of Kenya is committed to reducing the impact of 
stroke on the Kenyan community through prevention, education, and 
support for stroke survivors and their families. 

The United Disabled Persons of Kenya 
https://www.udpkenya.or.ke/ 
Josephine Sinyo 
PO Box 13488-00800 
Nairobi, Kenya 
Tel: 254-722-126197 
Email : udpkenya@udpkenya.or.ke / udpk.kenya@gmail.com 
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The information contained in this message is presented for the purpose of educating and 
informing you about paralysis and its effects. Nothing contained in this message should be 
construed nor is intended to be used for medical diagnosis or treatment. It should not be 
used in place of the advice of your physician or other qualified health care provider. Should 
you have any health care related questions, please call or see your physician or other qualified 
health care provider promptly. Always consult with your physician or other qualified health 
care provider before embarking on a new treatment, diet or fitness program. You should 
never disregard medical advice or delay in seeking it because of something you have read in 
this message. 

This publication is supported by the Administration for Community Living (ACL), U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of a financial assistance award 
totaling $10,000,000 with 100 percent funding by ACL/HHS. The contents are those of the 
author(s) and do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, by 
ACL/HHS, or the U.S. Government. 
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